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TOWN OF BOXFORD

 MASSACHUSETTS 

01921

      
    BOXFORD CONSERVATION COMMISSION

                   NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

You are hereby notified that a Public Hearing will be held via Zoom videoconference on October 6, 2022 at 7:00 or such other time when posted to consider the

Amendment to the Order of Conditions for DEP File # 114-1321

by applicant:  Grace Yanagi
for the property located at:  5 Appleton Lane; Map 19, Block 2, Lot 31
to amend the approved plan to include the removal of an existing shed and ramp within the 200-foot Riverfront Area. 

The Zoom connection information will be posted on the Town of Boxford website prior to the meeting. This is a joint hearing under the requirements of MGL Ch. 131, Sec. 40, as amended, and Boxford's Wetlands Protection Bylaw and Regulations. For more information, contact Ross Povenmire at rpovenmire@town.boxford.ma.us.

For the Commission,

Ross Povenmire, Director of Land Use
